
 
 

                                                       

NOTICE OF DECISION 

 

May 31, 2017 

 

Mr. Michael Tanguay 

Assistant General Manager 

Three Chimneys Inn 

Durham, NH  03824 

 

Re:   Three Chimneys Inn, Map 5, Lot 5-11.  Removal of picket fence 
 

Dear Mr. Tanguay, 

 

At its meeting on May 4, 2017, the Durham Historic District Commission approved your application to 

remove the white picket fence at the Three Chimney’s Inn.  There were no conditions attached to the 

approval.  You may remove the fence at your leisure without any other permits from the Town.  The 

application is to remove the white picket fence located on the hill above Newmarket Road as described 

in your application dated April 18, 2017. 

 

Michael, thank you for your cooperation in the review process.  Please be certain to contact me if any 

other changes are contemplated, and feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michael Behrendt, Town Planner 
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